January 15, 1952,

Mr, P.T. ﬁBld"in, %iﬂf,

Admissions Divission, Immigration Branch,
Depertment of Citizenship and Immigrationm,
Ottewa, Cenada.

Dear Sir:

Res Your File D85G8
——Joshiko Iwasski.

This will goknowledge receipt of your letter of January llth
replying to my letter to the Minister concerning the desire of Yoshiko
Iwasakl to enter Oanada for permanent residence. You have advised that
the poly regerding Jepanese immigration wass now under consideration end
that it should be formulated shortly.

May I strongly urge that liberal consideration be given to
the matter of Japanese iunigrltiun and that the Minister be empowered
to take nctice of theespecial circumstances of applicetione cuteide the
genersl terms and to permit the entry of euch spplicants where not other-

wise prohibited.
Yours very truly,

khiam Kunio Hidake, y
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